
 
 

Casual Dining Sub-Committee Minutes 
February 28,  2024  10:30 am 

              Auditorium Conference Room 
 
 
 
 

Present:  Judy Schmidt, Susan Scott, Mary Reter, Pink Wesorick, Jan Ulics 
Absent:   Marissa Larcom 
 
Judy called the meeting to order at 10:30 am. 
 
Judy indicated that she had a conflict with the date of the March meeting.  Several others 
said they too had a conflict.  We decided to cancel that meeting.  Our next meeting will be 
April 24, 2024. 
 
It is time to post an article in the Weekly Newsletter welcoming Marissa as the new grille 
manager.  And also thank the Art League for continuing to supply the grille with new art 
work every 3 months.  We should also call attention to the new refrigerator items!  Judy 
agreed to write and submit the article . 
 
Some of the breakfast specials are not really specials because they can be ordered from the 
menu and from the portal at a cheaper price.  To make them truly a special, perhaps a 
drink or another side could be offered with them. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 am and Judy reminded us of the next meeting date:  
April 24, 2024. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Susan Scott 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


